
Bolton Aquifer Protection Agency 

Legal Notice 

 

The Bolton Aquifer Protection Agency, at its August 11, 2021 special meeting (held 

virtually on Zoom), unanimously determined that Mitchell Homes Services LLC’s 

application for a plumbing, heating, HVAC services & installations office, showroom, & 

storage of tools/supplies at 263 Boston Tpke does not require registration with the 

Aquifer Protection Agency in accordance with the application submitted. 

 

Dated at Bolton, CT, this 12th day of August, 2021. 

 

Adam Teller 

Chairman 

 

To be published in the Hartford Courant on August 17, 2021 


